
Project Update: August 2019 

 

During these 5 months my team and I developed the project following the proposed 

timescale and founding resources. I am sending some photographs of fieldwork 

activities for updating the website and social media.  

 

 
Figure 1: Tree height estimation. Tree height was obtained with a laser tape measure, 

to obtain the most accurate measurement possible. In the photo, see the team 

member Dr. Rodrigo Scarton Bergamin. (© Joice Klipel) 



 

 
Figure 2: Tree tagging. All living trees have been tagged with an individual number 

and inked in the point of measure, to allow future re-measures at the same point of 

the tree. This leads to a greater accuracy in diameter measurement, and further 

precision in estimating tree biomass. (©Kauane Maiara Bordin) 

 

 


